
Your negotiating team is finally scheduled 
to meet with AgeCare for arbitration. After 
a lengthy delay, this will take place on March 
25 and 26, 2025.

Bargaining can be a long process—especially 
when the employer causes delays. When 
your negotiating team met with the 
employer for informal mediation in August 
2023, it was clear AgeCare had no interest in 
improving their offer or resolving the issues 
you said were most important to you. 

We were left baffled and frustrated, but 
even more determined to fight for what 
we deserve. We have strong arguments to 
present to the arbitrator.
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Arbitration time is here
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Wear red

Wear red on March 25 and 26 to show 
solidarity with your negotiating team! If you 
take any photos of you and your coworkers, 
send them to photos@aupe.org for us to 
share on AUPE’s social media.

Please contact a member of your negotiating 
team if you have any questions.

mailto:ruthmacd@shaw.ca
mailto:deewright.1984@gmail.com
mailto:eirich60@gmail.com
mailto:p.ryan@aupe.org
mailto:photos@aupe.org

